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Dr. J. A. Henriquesz
University of Coimbra

Coimbra, Portugal
Dear Dr. penriquez:--

I am just in receipt of your post card inquiring
as to the safe receipt of the collection of hand samples of
Portugese wcods. Your card came as a surprise in that I
am of the opinion that I acknowledged receipt of the samples
promptly. However, I am writing you a second letter as per
S T— your mul'lh

The French seript bothers me somewhat but if I
translated it correctly you wish merely for an official announce-
ment as to the safe receipt of the samples. These arrived in
due time and are now a part of the permanent collection of this
College. If a nominal charge for the above samples is in order,
please advise me as I am anxious to do the right thing,

Trusting to hear from you from time to time, I remain

Very truly yours,

¢
sor of Wod Technology.
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